

SOUTH WOODHAM FERRERS LITTER PICK

BE A LOCAL HERO

The Keep Britain Tidy is a campaign with a simple aim: to bring people in South Woodham Ferrers together to clear up the litter that blights our town and the lovely open spaces that surround us.

On the 29th March 2020, we want to inspire people to get outdoors, get active and help clear up the rubbish that lies around us. Join us and belong to a group of the community that have had enough of other people's litter and are willing to do something about it!

Together we can make a difference and clean up the environment on our doorstep.

If you would like to volunteer then please contact Karen Atkins Open Spaces Officer at South Woodham Ferrers Town Council **Tel: 01245 429**



446 or email katkins@southwoodhamferrerstc.gov.uk

Equipment will be provided on the day. Only people pre-registering will be allowed to participate to control numbers and ensure safety to everyone.

Meeting at the Bandstand in the Town Centre at 10.30am til 12.30pm on Sunday 29th March 2020